
 
 

 

Wednesday, 8th November, 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

On Friday 17th November, our school is excited to be joining with many others around 

the UK to participate in Children in Need. 

    

Children can come to school that day wearing something yellow, something spotty or 

even a onesie! If your child wishes to join in, donations of £1.00 are welcome for the 

Children in Need Appeal.  

From the start of next week, we will be holding a ‘Pudsey Shop’ at playtimes, where 

children can purchase Pudsey items if they wish to, with prices starting at £1.00.  

Let’s make a big difference to the lives of children across the UK!  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

The Carlton Cabinet and Mrs Charlesworth 
 


